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CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK @ OLV

Thank you to all the parents, volunteers, teachers, and staff who made this week
one to remember! We love celebrating our Catholic School and all of you! Go
Eagles! 







 



You're invited to attend this year's Gala celebrating OLV, Love, & Rock 'n' Roll! 

General Admission Tickets | $80
Reserved Seating | 2 Tickets | $300
Reserved Half Table | 4 Tickets | $700
Reserved Table | 8 Tickets | $1500

General Admission Tickets

For Reserved Seating and Tables, please contact Maegan Martin at
mmartin@ourladyvictory.org or call the office at (361) 575-5391.

Win big and support OLV school with the $10,000 Draw Down Raffle! The winner
will be announced at 10PM on Friday, February 14th at the gala. Only 300 tickets
will be sold! Tickets are $100 each with the option to purchase 2nd chance
insurance for $40. Need not be present to win. 

Purchase Draw Down Tickets

 

https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwUy0tuhiAQAODTwNIwMyCwYNGN9-BlfyJKg1MTb9_0AF8JFgitljWAJUdGrcbKT3AI1flCLharyZTd-eQjYHIIvlQnW0CFRgEBeFDGLnGnpMk6b-qaYyWh1d5HPq7BdcnjlD18mH9uQV8CN4Fbarz0V-DWx1PnyMfNLR-Vb_lPWgmk1AoIRs5wnnFyu4RW43f2WN6nZR7zXcb8lk_AvwAAAP__d1E8Jg
mailto:mmartin@ourladyvictory.org
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJxE0F9zojAUBfBPE97WSW4kwAMPtCyVVl3_FKt9cUIImjUYGwLIfvodZ7qzz_d3z5w5VRwQCsHUkzEJaEh9zPzAO8ckIjWnUVQyxisoaxHyqAppKGscMopLT8WAwceEEhIR7AcTXtNySoMw8iUTXFI0xbU24nI1Tk6EaTwdn527tYgmCDIE2TAMk2ZsxdkYXXbi0j4UgqyXFhBkrTNWtggywR3X5oQgO0l3s6bqhEM0s_Krk61LhFPmimi6U3JItEbAhFby6t7kiGj6-TnzYf-e5ksc0u0GAftOeLGmuz0MsF7J4f_h399is1oFszn-2JL3ZwRMtdtHo5WV374uhVYVomk-HOD-mw_5azh_0nK26RLIdLnO74skeZodhhde7Isif1sUh_GCnw88L5LlzkCx_zW_0TL4qJcJ2Yynrhl0entTf_rlzv5cH7lsjs6O24Tt70d_r3cZ_UrLH_h17T1WVVVMMWYEiO_ZuGm4deqKpth0VvNq7JVwxo4TY09eH8PfAAAA__-WFZ7F


LIBRARY NEWS

Thank you to the OLV PTC and the volunteers that helped organize and run the
Book Fair. It would not have been possible without you.

February is a busy month in the library. The OLV Library is celebrating Black History
Month by honoring the achievements of African Americans and showcasing books
written by African American authors. The Library is also spreading a lot of Christian
Love to recognize Valentine’s Day.

Feature Author: Jacqueline Woodson
Check Out: Brown Girl Dreaming

 

AFTER CARE + SUMMER CAMP UPDATES

Friday, February 7th - Early Dismissal Day: Be on the lookout for the sign up link in
your Procare messages for that day. Be sure to send a sack lunch and a drink if
your child will be staying that day. 



your child will be staying that day. 

Friday, February 14th - THIS IS THE LAST DAY FOR OLV STUDENTS TO GET
PRIORITY REGISTRATION FOR SUMMER CAMP. Any forms we get after this day
will be considered general public registration. You may send in the physical form to
the ECC office or email a copy to dcastillo@ourladyvictory.org.
Just a reminder OLV students get 20% off registration and camp tuition! 
Summer Camp is open to all incoming 3K - incoming 5th grade students. 

Monday, February 17th - Presidents' Day/Faculty Retreat: After Care will be
available for students 3K - 5th grade for full day care, 7:00 am - 5:30 pm.  A sign up
link and more information will be sent out to parents through Procare messages the
week before. 

 

Kids Heart Challenge (KHC) is a fundraiser to help children become aware of signs
and symptoms of heart disease and stroke. The American Heart Association (AHA)
partners with schools each year to help bring awareness to school age children.
Our event kicks off on Monday, February 3rd with a video during PE classes to get
the word out to the students. Students will raise money for the AHA and close with
a jump roping day in PE Classes on Friday, February 21st. There will be incentives
for the students who participate in raising money to help support AHA.

Register Here

 

mailto:dcastillo@ourladyvictory.org
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwsj8uu4jAQRL-ms4za3X5l4QXksRkJpBF75IkNZIbEkeMB8fdX3EutSqpanBOcEUxGVtEJw5YVamWqm2tQEAYVomWjSI8WDdvAZDhYaWSoJkdICgUL0QhUpvYX_iPZ2EZFPfrIIPFyT-O_JZVYj2mu7u5WyroB74AGoOH5fFJ9iz6XOuUr0LBNJQINp9_A-79b3LYpLVMA7vCT2q8rI1LjgYdLPn-PQpBqgPR6Be7GNK9-eQHpT_v5yEYZQUD6cDy0_fl0_NUfgDvmHfUdDlZJa61lbVutWjP0Ssq22e2rN_sUHCNqQUJV2c2zz2VaQGL6n-8-vB7TWFJ-vRWqh6OvAAAA__-nbV_C


OLV ATHLETICS UPDATE

Practice start dates (tentative)
Track - February 10
Softball - March 10
Soccer - April 14
Tennis - April 14

Participants must have a physical, medical history form, and the athletic code of
conduct on file.You may get physical forms from Mr. Collins. Athletic fees must be
paid before the first game or meet of the season. Forms can be secured in the front
office or the gym.

A groupme link will be set up in order for coaches to be able to communicate to
participants concerning practice, games, or meets.  

 



PTC NEWS + UPDATES

Class Valentine’s parties will be on the 14th. Be on the lookout for more information
coming from your teachers and room parents.

The 14th is also our school Gala. We encourage you to attend and help with our
school’s biggest fundraiser of the year. It is also a great time spent with fellow OLV
families and staff. The Gala Committee has worked hard putting this event together,
and they are known for putting the fun in FUNdraiser!

Everyone who helped with Catholic Schools week is greatly appreciated. Parents,
staff and other volunteers deserve a huge thank you for ensuring the students
enjoyed their time celebrating their school. The Book Fair is always the main
attraction, and it is a success due to OLV families buying books for their children
and for the teachers’ classrooms. All sales help our library to buy new material for
the students throughout the year. Make sure to attend our future meetings and we
will have final numbers to share. 

We will not have a meeting for the month of February. Our next meeting will be
Friday March 14th at 12 pm in the St. Clare room of the Cathedral Center.  We



will discuss upcoming events such as the Junior High dance, teacher appreciation
week, and even field day. It’s hard to believe the school year is almost over! We
hope to see you there.

Make sure to click on the button below to be added to the GroupMe thread. It’s a
great way to stay informed and ask questions. You can also email us at
ptc.victory@gmail.com 

Join the GroupMe

 

 

mailto:ptc.victory@gmail.com
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